
 

 

A big welcome to Jade Class  

from Mrs Stone, Mrs Di Pisa and Mrs Gingell 

 
Our topic for the autumn term 2 is ‘Superheroes’. Before we 

transform into Superheroes we will be starting our learning with  

Anti-bullying week and learning about what makes a good friend and 

why it is important to be a good friend. We will then be finding out 

more about superheroes with the questions what do they look like and 

what can they do? We will also be discovering our own superhero 

qualities and investigating how we can use our superpowers to observe 

and change materials and their properties. Finally we will be finishing 

off with lots of glitter and Christmassy activities.  

 

Much of our curriculum involves learning outside so please could 

you make sure your child has appropriate clothing in school and as 

the glorious sunshine turns to rain, coats are a must!  

 

P.E.-Please ensure that your child has a change of t-shirt 

(this should be a white t-shirt), black shorts and suitable P.E. 

shoes in school at all times. As one of our PE sessions may take 

place outside, jogging bottoms can be worn on chilly days providing 

they are black. 

Please can you encourage your child to get themselves dressed and 

undressed with as little help as possible at home, especially how to 

put their sweatshirt on and the tricky manoeuvre to put them the 

right way when they are inside out! 

 

Please remember all money coming into school needs to be in a 

sealed, named envelope so all monies can be accounted for. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Autumn Term 2 

Jade Class 

Our main topic this term is: 
 

 

 

Superheroes 
 

https://www.istockphoto.com/illustrations/superhero-kid

